To the Department of Planning Major Projects,
I would like to add a comment for the proposed modification of the South Tweed Residential Subdivision.

With changes to the access roads, | hope that traffic congestion will not be an issue, and that parking has also been taken into account for the extra
lots.

Thank you for recording my response on the planning portal.



